Hello Mrs. Chambers!
Please give the attached flyers to your students to take home.  Encourage them to ask their parents to join!  As in the past, we will have incentives for the classes that have the most memberships by Oct. 31.
Don’t forget to submit your own membership to the PTA!  Have a great day! 
Linda Becker
PTA Treasurer
